
Knowledge is Power

WHAT'S NEXT

Join us on Wednesday,
May 20, 2020, at 7pm, for ONLINE session

to learn about options available to your children
​for their post-secondary path.

Our evenings of post-secondary information continue!

Our last scheduled post-secondary evening of the year with Simon Fraser
University on May 20, 2020!

 
In grade 11 and thinking about options after grade 12? Or in Grade 12 and still

considering options for next year? This session is for you!
 

Simon Fraser University is hosting a virtual presentation for Kitsilano Secondary
grade 10, 11 & 12 parents and students.

 
Join Rebecca from Student Recruitment at SFU on May 20 at 7:00 PM for

information about programs, services, and the application process. You can ask
all of your questions about SFU and being a university student. 

 
When? Wednesday, May 20

Time? 7:00 to 8:00 PM

Where?  Register by completing the survey
at: http://websurvey.sfu.ca/survey/374022392 

After you register you will receive additional information about using Adobe
Connect for the event.

A few minutes before the webinar starts, use this link and sign in. You will be put
in the lobby until the webinar begins.

 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

For a summary of our What's Next events, please
visit http://kitsilanopac.ca/parents-post-secondary-education/.

Included are contacts information for the presenters should you have any further
questions.

http://websurvey.sfu.ca/survey/374022392
http://kitsilanopac.ca/parents-post-secondary-education/

